
From: Wyatt, Robert <Robert.Wyatt@nwnatural.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 2:30 PM
To: Young, Hunter <young.hunter@epa.gov>
Cc: Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorqea.com>; Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>
Subject: Siltronic Outfall Inspection Tomorrow

                             

Hi Hunter,

As we just discussed, NW Natural intends to perform a dive inspection of the Siltronic outfall prior to
the pilot study.  We just learned that a dive team is available to perform the inspection tomorrow. 
This is the same contractor that has performed the regular inspections of the Gasco outfall.  They
will follow the same dive safety and inspection procedures.  I’ve attached the most recent version of
the AAC Dive Plan used for Gasco outfall inspections.

Please let me know if we can proceed with the inspection, or if you need any additional information
first.

Thank you,

Bob
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